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LETTER TO EMPLOYEES
REGARDING PROTECTING PRIVACY OF SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBERS

On District Letterhead

Date

Re:  Protecting the Privacy of Social Security Numbers (SSNs)

The Illinois Identity Protection Act, 5 ILCS 179/, contains requirements applicable to school districts
and their employees. This letter’s purpose is to help you understand the protections and requirements
of this law.
In implementing this law and the Board’s policy, I am seeking to:

1. Increase the awareness of the confidential nature of the SSN and the risk of identity theft
related to unauthorized disclosure;

2. Have every employee understand that he or she is prohibited from collecting, displaying, or
using another individual’s SSN unless authorized by a member of the District administrative
staff; and

3. Ensure the use of consistent protocol regarding SSNs throughout the District.
I have copied below sections of the Identity Protection Act that must be followed by every school
employee. I have also attached the School Board’s policy 4:15, Identity Protection. Please carefully
read these documents. You will be contacted if you are scheduled to receive training on the protocol
for collecting, using, maintaining, and disclosing SSNs.

An employee who has substantially breached the confidentiality of social security numbers may be
subject to disciplinary action or sanctions up to and including dismissal, in accordance with District
policy and procedures.
Sincerely,

Superintendent

LEGAL REF: 5 ILCS 179/, Identity Protection Act.

CROSS REF: 2:250 (Access to District Public Records), 5:150 (Personnel Records), 7:340 (Student
Records)
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